
Safeguarding Children
Workshop

Tennis West and Tennis Australia have a zero tolerance approach to any form of 
child-abuse and are committed to ensuring the sport of tennis provides a safe and 

friendly environment for children and young people. All of us in the Australian 
tennis community have a role to play in ensuring that we keep our proud sport as 

safe and enjoyable as possible. 

Club representatives are strongly encouraged to attend one of four Safeguarding 
Children information and training workshops, held in the Perth metropolitan area:

Please RSVP with the names of attendees and your 
preferred venue to ageraghty@tennis.com.au by 

close of business Monday 16 October 2017.

Monday 23 October 2017
6.30 – 8.00pm

Dalkeith Tennis Club
Beatrice Road, Dalkeith

Tuesday 24 October 2017
6.30 – 8.00pm

North Beach Tennis Club
Wilberforce Street, North Beach

Wednesday 25 October 2017
6.30 – 8.00pm

Manning Tennis Club
Corner Griffin Crescent & 
Elderfield Road, Manning

Thursday 26 October 2017
5.30 – 6.45pm 

(prior to Tennis West AGM)
State Tennis Centre

Victoria Park Drive, Burswood


